
 

 

23rd January 2024 
 

Online Safety Parent Workshop 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
As many of you are aware, keeping children safe online is one of the most challenging issues that we 
face. It is vital that our children learn how to navigate the new and ever-evolving technology safely, 
so that they can get the most from it. It is also crucial that you, as parents, understand how to help 
them. I am delighted to inform you that we have organised a workshop for parents run by Ameilcah 
Clarke, The Barnet Prevent Education officer for the Community Safety Team.  
 
Through attending the workshop, you will be provided with many valuable insights and tools 
focusing on the themes below: 
 

• Online gaming. 
• Social media platforms (including parental settings). 
• Exploitation and grooming. 
• Open dialogue with your children about their experiences and risks they are exposed to. 
• How to identify threats and safer use of apps, security, filters, timers etc 
• Appropriate sleep patterns. 

  
Ashmole Primary School is committed to working with parents/carers to ensure the digital safety 
and wellbeing of our students is of paramount importance.  
   
Workshop Date: 1st March 2024 
Time: 9-10am. 
 
Please let us know if you can attend by completing the slip below. 

We hope to see you there. 
 

Yours sincerely  

E.Costas 

Miss Costas  

Deputy Head Teacher  

Invitation to our Online Safety Parent Workshop 

I will be attending the Online Safety Workshop being held on 1st March 2024 at 9am.  

Parent/carer of: ________________________________________________ 

Number of adults attending: _________ 


